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Riverbend Park Summer Camps 
 
¢ƘŜ wƛǾŜǊōŜƴŘ tŀǊƪ ±ƛǎƛǘƻǊǎΩ /ŜƴǘŜǊ ƛǎ ōǳȊȊƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ŀŎǘƛǾƛǘȅ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƪ ǎǘŀŦŦ 
prepares to welcome dozens of school-aged visitors to enjoy summer camps on 
the Potomac Gorge. The park offers week-long day camps led by experienced 
and knowledgeable naturalists and instructors. These camps are also the 
platform and resource for five select interns that will join the camp staff and 
learn about the Potomac Gorge and non-formal education techniques. These 
internships are paid and supported by the Friends of Riverbend Park (FORB). 

 
Children as young as three years old and as old as fifteen will find something to 
love at one of the many Riverbend Park summer camps. From exploring habitats 

with Wildlife Rangers to balancing on top of a stand-up paddleboard at 

wƛǾŜǊōŜƴŘ bŀǘǳǊŀƭƛǎǘ 
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Paddle Away Camp, children get a chance to connect with nature on their own 
terms. 
 

             
 

             
 
Top left: Campers learn natural rope-making during Primitive Teachings Camp. 
Top right: All cheers for a ŎŀƴƻŜ ŀŘǾŜƴǘǳǊŜ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ wƛǾŜǊ 9ȄǇƭƻǊŜǊǎΩ /ŀƳǇΦ 
Bottom left: Interns Ana Bishop, Clare Sutton, Emily Meehan and Kali Hawkins. 
Bottom right: Zip line experience in the Potomac Adventures Camp. 
 
tŀǊŜƴǘǎ Ŏŀƴ ƭŜŀǊƴ ƳƻǊŜ ŀōƻǳǘ wƛǾŜǊōŜƴŘΩǎ ǎǳƳƳŜǊ ŎŀƳǇǎ ōȅ ǾƛǎƛǘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ 
webpage, www.partakes.fairfaxcounty.gov where camps may be searched by 
both site and/or interest. Riverbend staff also offers camps at Dranesville 
Tavern, Great Falls Grange, Hunter House, and Turner Farm Observatory Park. 
Extended care is available on all Riverbend Park camps with pickups as late as 6 
PM.    

http://www.partakes.fairfaxcounty.gov/
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FORB & FCPA Sign Memorandum of Understanding 

The Friends of Riverbend Park (FORB) and the Fairfax County Park Authority 
(FCPA) signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) at the Riverbend Park 
±ƛǎƛǘƻǊǎΩ /ŜƴǘŜǊ ƻƴ Thursday, May 3, 2018. Signing on behalf of the Fairfax 
County Park Authority was Kirk Kincannon, Executive Director. John Callow, 
Riverbend Park Manager, added his signature on behalf of the park, while Hugh 
Morrow, President of the Friends of Riverbend Park, endorsed the 
understanding on their behalf. The agreement essentially codifies and reaffirms 
ǘƘŜ ŀǊǊŀƴƎŜƳŜƴǘǎ ǳƴŘŜǊ ǿƘƛŎƘ Chw.Σ C/t! ŀƴŘ w.t ƘŀǾŜ ŜȄƛǎǘŜŘ ǎƛƴŎŜ Chw.Ωǎ 
was founded in 1999.  

 

Hugh Morrow (President, Friends of Riverbend Park), Kirk Kincannon (Executive 
Director, Fairfax County Park Authority), and John Callow (Riverbend Park 
Manager) sign the Memorandum of Understanding while Tim Hackman (Fairfax 
County Park Authority Board of Directors) and John Hughes-Caley (FORB Board 
of Directors) nod their approval. 
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After the ceremony, Tim Hackman, Kirk Kincannon, Hugh Morrow, John Hughes-
Caley, and John Callow pose on the deck of the ±ƛǎƛǘƻǊǎΩ Center with signed 
copies of the Memorandum of Understanding. The FORB-FCPA Memorandum of 
Understanding may be found on the FORB website at: 

www.forb.wildapricot.org/resources/Documents/MOU-FORB-FCPA-050318.pdf 

http://www.forb.wildapricot.org/resources/Documents/MOU-FORB-FCPA-050318.pdf

